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SYNOPSIS Approval of a Sole-Source Ordinance authorizing the City 

Manager to enter into a contract with G & W Diesel for 

Pierce Parts and Service, for the Fleet Services 

Department. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT This APO is for an annual budget not to exceed 

$285,000.00, plus applicable taxes and fees.  Funds for this 

purchase are allocated in various Fleet Maintenance and 

Parts Accounts. 

 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the ordinance. 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

Ordinance No. 22,108 (March 15, 2022) authorized the 

Sole-Source Purchase Order, Contract No. 589, with G & 

W Diesel for an annual contract for Pierce Fire Truck Parts 

and Service.  This represents year two (2) of a three (3)-

year term.  G & W Diesel Inc. is the only authorized Pierce 

dealer in Central Arkansas. 

 


